
To Chair Floyd Prozanski and Members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, 
 
I am writing to urge you to pass SB 978-1.  Gun violence prevention must be a priority in our 
communities. Your support of this common sense legislation is needed to state that priority clearly.  
Please move quickly to pass this bill.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary R. Liedel 
Multnomah County 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


